Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	835
	NPRR Title
	Removing the Capacity Limits from Resources Providing Fast Responding Regulation Service (FRRS)

	
	

	Date
	November 7, 2017

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Steven Moss

	Company
	E.ON

	E-mail Address
	Steven.Moss@eon.com

	Phone Number
	512-228-6161

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


After further findings regarding the Regulation Service market, E.ON has determined that this Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) is unrealizable at this time.  E.ON formally withdraws NPRR835.
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